
MICHAELMAS TERM 2015 
 

Tutorial and other arrangements for undergraduates reading Chinese. 
(see internet for language class arrangements) 

 

All students 
 

Collections (not first year):  Friday, 9th October in the China Centre for all third and fourth year 

students. See separate notice for details. 

 

Consultative Meeting: This will be held on 25 November (7th Week) at 1.30 p.m. Please inform 

Prof Meyer of any business by the end of 6th Week (Friday 20 November 5pm). 

 

Timetables and other information for all four years will be posted on the Centre for Teaching 

Chinese as a Foreign Language website by the end of 0th Week. From the main page 

(www.ctcfl.ox.ac.uk/) click Student diary MT 2015 and then Timetable. 

 

First Year 
 
Introduction to the First-Year Course: this will take place on Friday, 9th October (0th Week) at 

11 a.m. in the China Centre Language Lab.  

 

Tutorials with Ms Hu: See schedule on the web. (http://www.ctcfl.ox.ac.uk) 

Or contact Ms Hu directly. 

 

East Asian Survey Course Lectures: these will be held on Monday–Friday at 8.45 to 9.40 a.m. in 

Lecture Theatre 1 in the China Centre; all first-year students are required to attend lectures on 

China, and strongly encouraged to attend lectures on Korea, Japan, and Tibet. 

CHECK NOTICE BOARD IN FOYER FOR SCHEDULE 

 

East Asian Survey tutorials:  

These will be taught by Prof Chard, Prof ter Haar, and Prof Meyer, with different tutors responsible 

for different topics. The relevant tutors will contact you about arrangements. 

 

http://www.ctcfl.ox.ac.uk/


Third Year (*See internet for details of language tutorials) 

 

All third-year students should attend the Modern China lecture on Thursdays at 12. 

 

Modern China tutorials:   

The relevant tutors will contact you.  

Professor ter Haar; Dr Paul Bevan 

 

Dissertations: Please consult the Handbook for Undergraduates Reading Chinese on the Oriental 

Studies Faculty website (http://www.orinst.ox.ac.uk/undergraduate/handbook/chinese.html). A 

meeting will be held on Tuesday 12 November (5th Week) at 1 pm in the Common Room to 

discuss the requirements for the dissertation and for tutors to outline the possibilities in their 

fields. 

 

Options:  

Korean: Please contact Mr Chi. 

Japanese: Please contact Ms Hagiwara. 

 

Options – see lecture list  

Prof Harrison: China and the World 

Prof Hillenbrand (Dr Bevan): Modern Literature and Film 

Prof Meyer: Myth of the Confucian Classics in the Warring States period. 

 

Fourth Year  
 
Classical Chinese I: You will need to choose either Early Philosophy or Early Historiography (Shi 

ji) for the Classical Chinese I paper. Philosophy classes are on Mondays 11–1, Historiography 

Wednesday 10–12. If you have any questions about the two choices, contact Prof Meyer. 

 

Options: 

Japanese: Please contact Ms Kaji. 

Classical Japanese: Please contact Prof Flores 

Literature:   Dr Bevan will be in touch. 

 

http://www.orinst.ox.ac.uk/undergraduate/handbook/chinese.html


Dissertations: 

 

 All 4th years are responsible for submitting the forms for approval of their dissertation titles. 

These may be obtained from the Faculty website, and must be submitted to Ellen Moilanen 

at the Oriental Institute by Monday of 2nd week at the latest. 

 

Dissertation tutorials: Please check the list below, and let Prof Meyer know as soon as possible if 

the tutors are incorrect, or missing. 

   

Brooksbank, Nicholas (Sascha) (STA) – Prof Matthew Erie 

Buchanan, Iain (UNI) – Prof Barend ter Haar 

Charachon, Valentine (HER) – Prof Margaret Hillenbrand 

Falcon, Alasdair (PBK) – Prof Margaret Hillenbrand 

Harvey, Stefan (STA) – Prof Matthew Erie 

Henderson-Begg, Cameron (WAD) – Prof Craig Clunas  

Knutson, Olivia (SHI) – Prof Margaret Hillenbrand 

McDonnell, Peter (STA) – Prof Henrietta Harrison 

McGee, Henry (QNS) – Prof Margaret Hillenbrand 

Martin, Siena (SHI) – Prof Margaret Hillenbrand 

Moore, Thomas (PBK) – Prof Dirk Meyer 

Steis, Matus (CCH) – Prof Matthew Erie 

Weaver, Rory (PBK) – Prof Matthew Erie 

 

 

If you have any queries concerning these arrangements please contact Prof Meyer. 

 

dm 

07.10.2015 

 


